
Mrs Knight’s Monster Story writing competition 

Mrs Knight recently gave out her annual challenge to the school to 

write her a story.  This time it was a ‘monster story’ and she 

received the most entries ever for one of her competitions – 60 

stories!  Well done to all but especially to the year 2 children in Fox 

class where she received 23 entries from a class of 30 children.  

Wow!  What inspired writers. 

Our winners were: 

 Runner up Winner 

Year 2 Charlotte B Maisie B 

Year 3 Neve Chloe H. 

Year 4 Alexis Thalia 

Year 5 Archie H. Saxon 

Year 6 Freya L. Rieley C. 

 

For the younger children we had a colouring/design competition for 

some rabbits we hope to display in the school library.  The winners 

were Henry and Rayne from Year 1 and Alex from Raccoons.  Can’t 

wait to see these designs reproduced by Mrs. Merrill onto the 

wooden rabbits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As an extra reward Mr Tingey has agreed to a non-uniform day for 

everyone who put in an entry to the competition.  This will take place 

on Friday 7th June. 


